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My name is Jacqueline Beller and I’m a Fargo resident in D46.  

I am asking for a Do Not Pass recommendation on this bill.  

1. The definition of “explicit sexual material” is simply too vague.  
2. It is unclear how the bill would be implemented or how much it would cost to do. 
3. It is unclear if the censorship extends to digital materials accessed through local libraries.  

When bills are unclear, it isn’t possible to properly implement and people could be charged with a 
class B misdemeanor if they make what one interpretation deems as an error.  


